
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 

TERMINATION OF THE PARTNERSHIP BETWEEN MULUNGUSHI 

UNIVERSITY AND ASTRIA LEARNING  

RELATING TO: 

THE OFFERING OF THE MASTER OF BUSNIESS LEADERSHIP (MBL) 

PROGRAM UNDER ASTRIA LEARNING 

PUBLIC NOTICE NO:- PN/MU/AL/MBL/001/06/22 

 

1. TAKE NOTICE that Mulungushi University has severed relations with 

ASTRIA LEARNING pertaining to the offering of the Master of Business 

Leadership (MBL) Program. 

2.  Both prospective students and those currently under the said MBL progam are 

advised to get in touch directly with ASTRIA Learning. 

3. Mulungushi University shall not be held liable for any loss or damage 

attributable to ASTRIA Learning. 

4. All communication hereon should be directed to the office of the Registrar, 

Mulungushi University Main Campus, P.O. Box 80415, Great North Road, 

Kabwe. The telephone number is +260-215-228004, and the email address is 

registrar@mu.ac.zm  

 

Gubula C Siaciti 

REGISTRAR  

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 
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